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September 7, 2022 
 
 
Tribunal Officer, Secretariat  
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater Street  
P.O. Box 1046, Station B  
Ottawa, ON K1P 5S9  
Email: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca  
 
Re: Cameco Fuel Manufacturing’s licence renewal application (Nov 23-24, 2022 Hearing)  
 
 
Dear President and Commission Members,  
 
I am writing to you in support of CFM’s 20-year licence renewal request. My name is Vincent 
Larose. I have 16+ years experience working with other employees to help make CFM a 
quality supplier of nuclear fuel.  Participation in continuous improvement programs 
and open communication about our daily operations helps realize that goal. 
 
Over the years I have witnessed considerable effort and success in CFM’s commitment in 
building and sustaining a safety culture that is reflected in its day-to-day operations and 
performance. The company provides good stable employment for many families which in 
turn supports local business and its overall economy. 
 
Cameco has also been a great supporter of its community directly. Cameco has made sizable 
donations to the Cobourg Northumberland Hills Hospital, the Port Hope Capitol Theater, 
participated in Annual Giving Campaign Programs and more. Community support has been 
ingrained in the company’s culture and continues to be so today. 
  
Taking into consideration the positive impact that CFM contributes within the community and 
the confidence, quality and environmental protection the company brings to the table doing 
its part in providing clean, sustainable and reliable energy, I believe CFM’s 20-year licence 
renewal request deserves to be awarded. 
 
 
 
Vincent Larose 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


